
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (OLLERTON ROAD, WELBECK 
ROAD AND WHARNCLIFFE ROAD, RETFORD) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING 

AND PARKING PLACES) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 (1297) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding inconsiderate and 

obstructive parking on Welbeck Road, Retford near to its junctions with Wharncliffe Road and 

Ollerton Road. This is causing visibility issues for vehicles and pedestrians.  

 
To address this issue, it is proposed to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double 

Yellow Lines) and Limited Waiting Parking Bays around the junctions, as shown on drawing 

number H/MW/4521/01.    

 


